
FACULTY OF ARTS, MODULE II SEPTEMBER INTAKE STUDENTS 

ORIENTATION

 
The Faculty conducted orientation for its module II, September intake students 

on 9th January, 2015. 
Both Maters and Bachelor of Arts students attended the briefing, conducted 



the Dean, Faculty of Arts, Prof. P. Chitere, Heads of Departments, and 
administrative staff from the Faculty. Present also were support staff from the 

Faculty.  
The Dean welcomed the students and gave them a brief history of the Faculty, 

some rules and regulations governing the University and how to conduct 
themselves as students. 

 
Various heads of departments briefed the students on programmes offered and 

advised them to visit the departments before selecting the units they would do, 
which would determine their future careers.  



 




